
	

	
	
March	1,	2021	
	
The	Honorable	Nancy	Pelosi	 	
Speaker	of	the	House	of	Representatives	
The	Capitol,	H-232	 	
Washington,	D.C.	20515	
	
Dear	Speaker	Pelosi,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	decades	of	steadfast	leadership	and	commitment	to	protecting	the	integrity	and	
security	of	our	elections.	Because	of	your	leadership,	the	U.S.	House	of	Representatives	is	on	the	
verge	of	once	again	passing	a	sweeping	package	of	bold,	common	sense	reforms	that	will	reduce	the	
influence	of	money	in	politics,	crackdown	on	corruption	in	both	parties,	ensure	accurate	elections,	
and	protect	voting	rights.		
	
On	behalf	of	End	Citizens	United	//	Let	America	Vote	Action	Fund	and	our	more	than	four	million	
members	around	the	country,	we	fully	support	passage	of	the	For	the	People	Act	(H.R.	1)	and	are	
committed	to	doing	everything	we	can	to	ensure	it	is	signed	into	law.	
	
Far	too	many	Americans	across	the	political	spectrum	believe	their	government	no	longer	works	
for	them.	They	see	wealthy	special	interests	dictating	policy,	politicians	setting	the	rules	for	their	
own	elections	and	making	it	harder	for	Americans	to	vote,	and	federal	officials	profiting	off	the	
public	interest.	The	For	the	People	Act	is	critical	to	restoring	the	public’s	faith	in	our	democratic	
institutions	and	ensuring	everyone’s	voice	and	vote	is	heard,	counted,	and	protected.	
	
As	you	know,	the	For	the	People	Act	is	a	comprehensive	set	of	reforms	aimed	at	addressing	three	
critical	needs:		
	

● Making	it	easier,	not	harder,	to	vote	by	improving	access	to	the	ballot	box	and	promoting	
and	advancing	election	integrity	and	security,	including	addressing	many	of	the	challenges	
voters	faced	in	the	2020	election.	

● Ending	the	dominance	of	big	money	in	politics	by	empowering	small	donors,	requiring	
transparency	for	dark	money	groups,	and	strengthening	oversight	of	our	campaign	finance	
laws.	



● Ensuring	officials	are	working	in	the	public	interest	by	updating	and	expanding	federal	
ethics	and	conflict-of-interest	rules	for	members	of	Congress,	administration	officials,	and	
lobbyists.	

	
The	American	people	voted	in	record	numbers	for	pro-reform	majorities	in	Congress	and	a	
president	who	believes	our	democracy	works	best	when	every	vote	is	counted	and	every	voice	is	
heard.	Congress	must	deliver	on	this	mandate	by	passing	the	comprehensive	reforms	in	the	For	The	
People	Act	to	ensure	our	democracy	works	for	all	of	us,	not	just	wealthy	special	interests.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Tiffany	Muller	
President	
End	Citizens	United	//	Let	America	Vote	Action	Fund	
	
	
CC:		 	 Chairperson	Zoe	Lofgren,	Committee	on	House	Administration	
	 	 Chairman	Jim	McGovern,	Committee	on	Rules	
	 	 Rep.	John	Sarbanes,	Chair,	Democracy	Reform	Task	Force	
	
	


